
High Commission of India 
Abuja
******

Temporary Closure of Consular Services

This is to inform the public that the consular services at the High Commission of India 
(HCI) in Abuja will remain closed from 13th November to 15th November due to a 
scheduled portal and system upgrade. We apologize for any inconvenience caused and 
appreciate your understanding as we work to enhance our services.

Consular services will resume as usual on 18th November.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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